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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

July 17, 1974

Mr. Jay W. Forbes
McCoxmick, Paine and Forbes
Attorneys at Law

Post Office Box 1718
Carlsbad, Mew Mexico 88220

Dear Mr. Yorbdes:

This refers to your letter of July 16 addressed to our Artesia
office regarding a proposed Michael P. Grace well location in
the 5%W/4 of Section 36, Township 21 South, Range 30 East, NMPM.
I believe your letter should refer tc the application of Corinne
Grace in Unit L of Section 36, Township 21 South, Range 30 East.

According to our records the proposed location is outside the
area covered by Commission Order No. R-111l-A and is, therefore,
subject to approval by the Oil Conservation Commission Artesia
Representative.

8ince the proposed location is outside the area covered by R-111-A,

it appears that you do not have standing to object.

Very truly yours,

A. L. PORTER, Jr.
Secretary-Director

ALP/irx
cecs Mississippi Potash, Inc. - Carlsbad, Mew Mexico
Michael P. and Corinne Grace - Carlsbad, New Mexico
Roberxrt Jones, Mississippi Chemical Corporation,
Yagzoo City, Mississippi

- W. A. Gressett, Supervisor, 0il Conservation Commission,

Artesia, New Mexico.
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